RULES CONCERNING USE OF COURTS

Some members have recently expressed concern over 2 issues :
1.  Courts being booked and then not used when other members might have wanted to play.

2.  Members booking two consecutive courts.

Point 1 :
 From time to time last-minute difficulties will prevent members from using a court they have booked. In these circumstances they should make every effort to pass the court on to someone (perhaps the intended opponent can use it e.g. )or  remove the names from the sheet so that others can book the court.  If this is not possible at least ring a committee member to let them know .
Committee members details can be found on web site under “Members”.

Point 2 : 
OUR BOOKING RULES DO NOT PERMIT THE BOOKING OF TWO CONSECUTIVE COURTS – IT IS UNFAIR TO OTHER MEMBERS.

N.B. obviously  this does not include “playing on” when the next court is not booked and nobody wants to come on.

All club members have almost always used the courts with due concern for others in the past and will continue to do so – a little thoughtfulness is all we need.
Thank you for your co-operation

Your Committee

